
 
 

 

Please don’t forget – send us your AHIP or NABIP training certificates soon 
 
If you’re planning to sell Medicare Advantage during the upcoming 2024 plan year, you must first 
complete the required trainings through America’s Health Insurance Plans (AHIP) or the National 
Association of Benefits and Insurance Professionals (NABIP). By sending us your training certifications, 
you’ll meet our requirements to sell our 2024 Medicare Advantage plans.  

New this year, you can easily send us your certificates via Salesforce Agent Community. Just follow 
these steps:

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for taking care of this matter and we look forward to a mutually successful fall selling 
season! 


